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The Fifty-second Annual Meeting of the Board of Governors of the Inter-American Development Bank (IDB) and the Twenty-sixth Annual Meeting of the Board of Governors of the Inter-American Investment Corporation (IIC) was held in Calgary, Alberta, Canada, from 25-28 March 2011. The Ministers of Finance, Presidents of Central Banks, and other high-level authorities of the member countries participated in the meeting, as well as more than 3,000 delegates from member countries.
The five day meeting included seminars on business opportunities and development challenges in Latin America and the Caribbean in areas such as infrastructure, trade, natural resources and information technology. The IDB also released a study entitled “One Region, Two Speeds? Challenges of the New Global Economic Order for Latin America and the Caribbean” on opportunities and challenges facing Latin America and the Caribbean after the global recession, and called for the region to seize the opportunity to implement policies that will generate sustainable economic growth.  
The Assistant Secretary General of the OAS, Ambassador Albert Ramdin, attended the meeting and in his presentation, called for increased collaboration between the Inter-American Development Bank (IDB) and regional institutions to tackle inequality, insecurity, and new challenges to democracy in the Western Hemisphere.

During the plenary sessions the Governors approved the IDB’s 2010 financial statements, which provided over $12 billion of financing for the region last year and a record amount of grants, which greatly benefitted Haiti. Haitian Finance Minister Ronald Baudin thanked the IDB for these resources for the reconstruction of his country.  IDB Governors agreed on the Ninth General Increase in Resources for the organization.  
In the closing session, IDB President Luis Alberto Moreno highlighted the region’s positive economic performance and reaffirmed the role of the Bank in providing more dynamic multilateral support to Latin American economies. He also emphasized the positive economic and social outlook for the region.  
Next year’s annual meeting of the IDB Board of Governors will be held in Montevideo, Uruguay. 
Click here Official web page of 2011 IDB-IIC Annual Meeting
Click here See full version of Ambassador Ramdin’s Remarks
